
AC-HKICS Signing Ceremony for the Collaborative Course Agreement 
(21 October 2020) 

 
 

The Department of Accountancy (AC) is pleased to announce the approval of the Hong Kong 
Institute of Chartered Secretaries (HKICS) Council on the Collaborative Course Agreement (CCA) 
between the Institute and CityU for the Master of Science in Professional Accounting and 
Corporate Governance – Corporate Governance Stream (MScPACG – CG) under the CGQP 
curriculum, for a term of five years from the Autumn 2021 intake to the Autumn 2025 intake. 
Amid the current ban on gatherings, the CCA signing ceremony with CityU was held on 21 
October 2020 (Wednesday) at 12:30 pm at Club Lusitanom in Central.  
 
Dr. Eva Chan (Vice President and Education Committee Chairman) and Professor Jeong-Bon Kim 
(Chair Professor and Head) signed the agreement on behalf of HKICS and CityU, respectively. 
Other HKICS participants were Ms. Samantha Suen FCIS FCS (PE) (Chief Executive), Ms. Louisa 
Lau FCIS FCS(PE) (Registrar), Dr. Mac Mak FCIS FCS (Panel Reviewer), Mr. Patrick Sung FCIS 
FCS (Panel Reviewer), and Mr. Jerry Tong FCIS FCS (External Academic Advisor of the 
MScPACG-CG stream). Other AC representatives attending the ceremony were Dr. Sidney Leung 
(Associate Head) and Dr. Zheng Wang (Programme Leader of MScPACG). 
 
The CCA signing ceremony represents a step forward in the cooperation between the HKICS and 
CityU. AC is looking forward to more opportunities to work with the HKICS to enhance the AC 
Taught Postgraduate programmes. Below are some photos from the signing ceremony. 

 

 


